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TO ALL MEMBERS OF LOCAL 1976 AT AMERICAN AIRLINES IN TORONTO 

 
 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Last week we sent a communication about the CAWU approaching our members and trying to 
convince our members to change over to them. In the communication we identified what was 
built since 1999 and the preservation of keeping all those positive gains. We got the message 
out and we are glad to hear that some members have already completed forms to revoke their 
initial decision. This shows that members trust USW to be their bargaining agent. We do want 
to make sure that when completing the revocation form that all important information is 
completed such as email contact and phone number in order for it to be considered valid. The 
form should be sent to djalbert@usw.ca. We were advised yesterday that there was a glitch 
with the QR code, we are happy to announce that this glitch has been fixed and running 
properly.  
 
Our leadership team will be in Toronto on Wednesday November 13, 2024 and Thursday 
November 14, 2024 to have open and honest one on one discussions with anyone who wants 
to ask questions. We encourage all members to come forward and speak to us, we are always 
listening to what concerns you may have. Any topic you want to discuss we will be there to 
answer any questions easy or difficult so come and meet us.  
 

  

In Solidarity, 

 

Manny D’Souza- VP/FST USW Local 1976   
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